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To the First Delegates of the Qualifying 
Members of PIANC 

        To the National Sections’  
Secretaries of PIANC 

        To the Platinum Partners of PIANC
        To The Sister Associations of PIANC 
 

 

Subject:   PIANC Working Group RecCom 149 on “Guidelines for Marina Design” Call for 
Additional Members 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 

The Recreational Navigation Commission of PIANC (RecCom) has re-opened the member nomination 
process for RecCom Working Group 149 on “Guidelines for Marina Design”.  The content of this Working 
Group report has been divided in 5 parts, 3 of which have already been published. The Chairman of 
RecCom, with the strong support of ExCom, requested the new call for members to complete the 
remaining parts:  

Part 3: master plan development, layout of water areas, layout of landside facilities 
Part 5: disabled access, superyachts, operations and maintenance, environmental issues and 
sustainability, architecture and landscaping 

 
We kindly ask you to inform RecCom by 30 April 2023 (copy to the General Secretariat 
sabine.vandevelde@pianc.org) about the name, qualification and e-mail address of the members 
appointed by your country/organisation.  Please enclose a brief curriculum vitae of each member 
together with indication of relevant experience and/or letter of interest. We request that previous 
members re-apply, indicating interest in one or both parts. Each of these parts will have a new Chair. 
Candidates interested, can also put forward their candidacy to chair one of the parts. 
 
An additional expert per country/organisation, being a young professional, can participate in the 
Working Group activities.  Further I would like to remind you that Working Group Members should either 
be Individual Member of PIANC, working for a Corporate Member or Platinum Partner, be an invited 
expert or a be a member of a Sister Organisation. 
 
We remind you that in accordance with PIANC rules, the costs incurred in taking part in Working Group 
activities are borne by the member countries/organizations. 
 
We thank you beforehand for your collaboration. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

        Geert Van Cappellen, 
        Secretary-General. 
 
Reply to  
Chair: EBiondi@appliedtm.com and Secretary: Heidi.Anderson@appliedtm.com   
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